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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Monday 13th June—

Return to school 

Summer 2 Term. 

 

Monday 4th July—

Year 6 Trip to Plas 

Menai for 2 nights 
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What a busy half term we have had. Year 6 have really shown 

amazing resilience and character  sitting their SATS  and Year 2 

have sat theirs this week. We have had so many amazing visits 

and visitors to deliver fantastic learning over the weeks. 

Everything from being the first school ever to go into the 

Liverpool Tunnels to a world wide photoshoot, visiting all our 

Royal hospitals (including the original building designed by 

Florence Nightingale) to water sports and golf. As always our 

children have really made us proud. Thank you as always for 

your support.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“It is not how much we have, but how much we 
enjoy, that makes happiness.” –Charles Spurgeon  

British and Gospel 

Values 

 

Individual Liberty 

In our school we 

believe that 

everyone’s views, 

opinions, and 

thoughts are their 

own and should 

be valued for their 

difference. They 

should have the 

freedom to act in 

whatever way  

 

 

they want. 

We are very lucky 

that we can 

exercise our views 

in our country. 

How could you 

exercise your 

voice this week?  

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

ARRIVING ON TIME—

(08.45-08.55AM) 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

PHONICS AND 

READING TAKES 

PLACE FROM 9AM—

9.45 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 

PHONICS 

PHONICS IS ESSENTIAL 

FOR CHILDREN TO 

BECOME SUCCESSFUL 

READERS AND 

SPELLERS/WRITERS IN 

THE EARLY YEARS OF 

SCHOOLING AND 

BEYOND.  
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UN Rights of the Child 

Article:  15 

The Right to 

join a group 

Children have 

the right to join 

any group they 

would like to free 

of danger or 

discrimination 

because of their 

choices. Children  

 

should be proud 

of their groups.  

What groups are 

you proud to be 

a part of?  



CLASS OF THE WEEK— 

CLASS 5  

Our work this term has been focused on the environment and 

community.  

We’ve been reading the Paper Bag Prince and the discussing 

about the disposal of waste, and how we can make our world a 

better place by recycling.  

Moreover, we’ve learnt about local history and how our 

environment has changed from fields to more built up areas, and 

how land usage has changed. 

Year 5 have been talking about our own liberty to choose a 

career that best suits our own individuality. We’ve had many 

visitors including footballers, engineers, historians, artists, and so 

many others.  

During Geography and History, we have been learning about our 

local area and community. We’ve discussed how Liverpool has 

developed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writer of the week: James Hancock.  

Mathematician of the week: Errin Stringer 

THIS WEEK YEAR 5 HAVE BEEN READING : 

THE PAPERBAG PRINCE 
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As per our school uniform policy, please ensure your child is in the correct 

uniform. If you have any issues, please see the school office who may be 

able to help source it for you. If children are not in the correct PE kit then 

the school will have white T shirts and black shorts or leggings to change 

into for the school day. Thank you for your support. 

P.E 

Please ensure 

that the correct 

PE kit is worn. 


